

December 16, 2009

Matt Kulhanek Director, Ann Arbor Airport 801 Airport Dr. Ann Arbor, MI 48108

Dear Matt,

As 2009 draws to a close, we at Project Grow are reflecting upon the past growing season. As we do so, you and your staff at the Ann Arbor Airport come readily to mind, for your support and generosity to our organization and especially to the gardeners, who visit the community garden site on your property. Thank you so much for all that you do, this past year and all of the years before.

In 2010, we hope to make some changes. First is the hiring of a permanent director, whose position we will be posting in January, with a selection by the end of February. Then, after we see how well our marketing scheme works in attracting more gardeners to the Airport, we would like to discuss with you the potential of expanding the site into another area of the property, possibly to the south of the driveway as you approach the garden. Of course, much work would have to be done before a garden can open there. and it will be only by working closely with you and with your complete approval. Could we meet in late spring, 2010, to begin discussions?

Until then, we at Project Grow extend our warmest greetings for the holidays and best wishes for the New Year to you and your staff!

algrest republication in a consequente carefelà region a gran i en especiate, si granda de ga tinggi winda bulin singga kasasatga. Tahiliya is bili kegali nawé ibi bilakabakan mpalaga.

eriter personant in view i hegy ar production. The above on parectic was written every coupling at the com-

Marcella Trautmann,

Interim Director, Project Grow Community Gardens

gate than but a legitaria, take a characteric